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16th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Chocolate donations for the Christmas Fair 
Non-uniform day – Friday 24th November 2023 
 
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 24th November in exchange for donations of chocolate for the 
Christmas Fair, donations can be sent into class with your child or brought into the school office. 
 
We look forward to receiving lots of chocolate and thank you in advance for your kind donations.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


